
2.25.2020 CC Notes 
 
Dear Families,  
I am in the process of assigning parts and the singers know which part they sing on 2 of our songs; Oh 
Susanna and The Music of My Soul. I am sending pdf's of all the music so singers can practice outside of 
rehearsal. I will work on making practice recordings also. 
 
I cannot thank you enough for having your singer practice outside rehearsal. Singers who put in extra 
time feel confident and comfortable with their part and how it harmonizes with other parts. It makes 
the whole group sound their best! 
 
Have a great weekend and I'll see you all Tuesday! 
Best, 
Ms. Sant 
 


